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Good Afternoon, 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of November 19th – November 23rd. 

 

Due to the cancellation of school today, those students who had ordered pizza for lunch will now receive 

their pizza lunch on Monday, Nov. 19th.  

• November 19th students will receive Home Report #1. Distribution of home reports will take place at 
the end of the school day for all students. There is a parent/student response form attached to your 
child’s Provincial Report Card. We request that parents complete, sign and return this form to your 
child’s homeroom teacher.  

• November 20th is National Child Day. National Child Day has been celebrated across Canada since 1993 
to commemorate the United Nations' adoption of two documents centered on children's rights: the 
United Nations Declaration of the Rights of the Child on November 20, 1959, and the United Nations 
Convention on the Rights of the Child on November 20, 1989. Celebrating National Child Day is about 
celebrating children as active participants in their own lives and in communities, as active citizens who 
can and should meaningfully contribute to decision-making. 

• November 21st is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day. This program is a free and effective way to prevent tooth 
decay in children. Parental consent forms are required to participate in this program. Thank you to our 
parent volunteers that help support this oral health program.  

• November 21st is a fundraiser for the 106th Empty Stocking Fund Telethon, which will feature our 
Grades 3-5 choir performing on stage at the Saint John High School auditorium on Saturday, Nov. 24th. 
The fundraiser for this event will take place after school on Wednesday, Nov. 21st from 3:00 p.m. – 4:30 
p.m. Students in Grades 3-5 can wear their pajamas to watch a movie and enjoy popcorn in the school 
gymnasium. Transportation is the responsibility of parents/guardians and consent forms are required to 
participate. For more information, please contact Mrs. Richardson, Music Specialist.  

• November 22nd & 23rd Loch Lomond School will host Parent Teacher Student Conferences. On the 
evening of Thursday, Nov. 22nd from 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. parents/guardians are able to schedule 
appointment times with their child’s teacher for Parent Teacher Student Conferences. On the afternoon 
of Friday, Nov. 23rd from 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. parents/guardians are able to schedule appointment 
times with their child’s teacher for Parent Teacher Student Conferences.  

• November 23rd there are no classes. Faculty and staff will be participating in professional learning 
throughout the morning and Parent Teacher Student Conferences will be taking place in the afternoon.  

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 

webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 

hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 

school a better place to learn and visit.  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 

http://www.unicef.org/lac/spbarbados/Legal/global/General/declaration_child1959.pdf
http://www.ohchr.org/en/professionalinterest/pages/crc.aspx
http://www.ohchr.org/en/professionalinterest/pages/crc.aspx

